
 
Wyoming Native Plant Society- Renewal and Ballot for 2025 

Return to: Wyoming Native Plant Society- P.O. Box 2449-Laramie, WY 82073. by17 January: 
Name   Date  
Address   
Email   

 
Please check an appropriate boxes: 

[  ] New member 
[  ] Renewing member 

[  ] Check   here if this is an address change 

[  ] Annual membership with email notification of 
newsletters: $10 
[  ] Annual membership with mailed news!etters: $12 
[  ] Annual membership with scholarship support and 
email notification of newsletters: $20 
[  ] Annual membership with scholarship support and 
mailed newsletters: $22 
[  ] Life membership with email notification of  newsletters: 
$300 
[  ] Life membership with mailed newsletters: $300 

 

In addition to the statewide organization, we 
have two chapters. Membership in chapters is 
optional; chapter members must also be 
members of the statewide organization. 

[  ]Teton Plants Chapter annual membership: $5 
[  ]Sublette Chapter annual membership: $5 

[  ] Additional donation of $   

Total enclosed:  

              Please write checks to:  

          Wyoming Native Plant Society 

2025 WYNPS BALLOT- Please mail for arrival by January 17 or email your vote to: wynps@wypps.org.  

Please vote for one person for each Officer position, and for the vacant At-Large position: 

Co-Presidents____Mike & Joyce Evans (Fort Laramie) 
Vice President____ Kathy Lichtendahl (Clark) 

Secretary/Treas.   Dorothy TuthilI (Laramie) 
At-Large (2-yr term)     Kim Wahl (Cheyenne) 

  (The second Board At-Large position, on the 2nd year of a 2-yr term, is held by Ben Legler (Laramie).) 
Write-in candidate:  ___      Thank you to Heidi Anderson for Board contributions in 2023-2024! 

 
Candidate Biographies 

Mike Evans is a UW grad and Wyoming native who has a broad range of interests, mainly focused on the great 
outdoors. His botanical knowledge started at childhood with a strong infusion in college and throughout his 
ranching and Park Service careers Retired, he now has time to support the organizations important to him. 
Joyce Evans spent her professional career providing speech and language therapy services to people of all 
ages, As a Wyoming native, she knows what it takes to thrive in the state's harsh conditions. She also knows 
Robert's Rules of Order thoroughly and has finished her term as mayor, now running a household full of plants. 
 
Kathy Lichtendahl is a Certified Wyoming Naturalist and professional nature photographer, who also works as 
a guide in the Greater Yellowstone Ecosystem to educate visitors about the native flora and fauna.  
 
Dorothy Tuthill has been a member of WYNPS for a long time. She has served on the board in several positions, 
including as secretary/treasurer since 2018. She recently retired from the University of Wyoming: now she has time 
to pursue her creative and intellectual passions, including as a volunteer at the Rocky Mountain Herbarium, 

 
Kim Wahl-Villareal (Kim Wahl) serves as the Botanist for the Wyoming BLM, leading   the Plant Conservation and 
Restoration Program with focus on rare plant conservation and native plant materials development for 
restoration. She has experience with plant conservation and restoration in the tallgrass prairies of the Midwest 
and the thorn-scrub forests of the southern Gulf Coast but has been most impressed with the community of 
science, practitioners, and interest within the sagebrush steppe, 

mailto:to:%20wynps@wypps.org

